Oak Class – Summer 2018
	Dear Parent/s

This is a brief outline of all the exciting things we will be studying in Oak Class this term. I hope you find it useful.

This term our topic is called 

‘Healthy Me’ 
and is driven mainly by our science work.

	Literacy

We will begin with writing a biography on a chosen sports person.
Linked to their developing science knowledge of the human body, children will look at explanatory writing.

We will also look at fiction texts linked to our topic.

	Science

Animals including Humans

- Skeletons

- Nutrition

- Teeth

Forces & Magnets

Plants
	Geography
Counties, cities and towns in Great Britain.
Where food is grown.

	

	Numeracy
Fractions
Measures

Statistics

Geometry


	Music

Learning to play the cornet.
Lessons will also include singing and an introduction to reading music.

	I.C.T.
Internet and research

Touch typing

Sports photography


	Art

Sketching people in action.
Representations of people.

Vegetable art

	P.E.
Running & fitness

Tennis

Country dancing 
Athletics

Introduction to Rounders

	R.E.

Stories Jesus told: Beatitudes/ Commandments
Moses - A great leader?

	French
‘Food Glorious Food’
- The very greedy dog

- Please may I have?

- Preferences

- What colour is it?

- What did he eat?

- I’m hungry

	P.S.H.C.E.
‘People Around Us’
‘Growing Up’

	D.T.
Children will research, design and make a healthy fruit smoothie.


Additional notes
Daily Reading – Please hear your child read as often as possible, recording in their reading records and discuss the books that they have been reading, encouraging them to explore a wide variety of stories, poetry and non-fiction. 

Spellings – Children will practise spellings every day at school and so there is no regular spelling homework but please encourage good spelling and use of a dictionary at home.

Education city – Relevant work will regularly be put on education city for children to practise at home.
Tables –Please help and encourage your child to learn their tables as knowledge is a great aid to mathematical understanding. Children are encouraged to play on times tables rock stars regularly to help.
If you have any queries or would like to speak to me, please see me at the end of the day.

Thank you

Miss A. Wilson

